Question:  Where is the VHA going with Enterprise RTLS or Enterprise Asset Management overall?  How can we position our VOSB partner with their asset management solution?


Response:  Future Enterprise RTLS and Asset Management strategies are currently under review by VHA and won’t be decided upon until, at the earliest, January 2018.  Once tentative strategies are defined, VA will conduct market research to determine the market’s capabilities to meet VA’s needs.   We encourage all potential offerors for future RTLS/Asset Management requirements to monitor FBO.gov, as that will be the avenue for market research on RTLS/Asset Management. 
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